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END OF TAX YEAR 

 
April is swiftly approaching, heralding the impending arrival of SA-100 tax returns season! As the 

workload surges, it becomes imperative to familiarize ourselves with the pivotal dates for year-end 

tasks. Specific deadlines loom for issuing and submitting forms, adherence to which is vital to 

maintain compliance and evade penalties from HMRC. Furthermore, this juncture offers an 

opportune moment to ensure our awareness of any recent tax legislation amendments. 

 

Consistently, our guiding principle at Jon Shatford Business Support Services remains unchanged: 

commence preparations early and navigating the end of tax year becomes markedly smoother. 

 

Additionally, it's prudent to contemplate potential changes for the upcoming year. Consider exploring 

opportunities such as outsourcing your accounts or other facets of your business, particularly if it's in 

a better position compared to last year. 

QUICKBOOKS SUBSCRIPTIONS 

Aligned with the dawn of the new tax year, perhaps it's 

worth considering the implementation of accounting 

software for your business. Would you be interested in 

exploring the possibility of adopting a new accounting 

software solution or transitioning to a different one? We're pleased to offer QuickBooks 

subscriptions at a significantly reduced rate, priced at half the cost compared to purchasing 

directly from QuickBooks. This exclusive offer extends to all, irrespective of whether you're an 

existing client or not. Typically priced at £24 + VAT, our subscription now stands at just £12 + 

VAT for a 4-year period. 

‘LOOKING AFTER THE BOOKS SO YOU CAN GET ON 

WITH THE PARTS OF YOUR BUSINESS YOU LOVE.’ 
 



 

EASTER OFFICE HOURS 

We extend warm wishes for a delightful 

Easter break ahead. Please note that our 

office will be closed on Good Friday and 

Easter Monday. Additionally on the 

subsequent Tuesday and Wednesday 

there will be limited office hours as Jon 

will be on annual leave. However, Harriet 

will be available in the office from 9am to 

5pm on Thursday and Friday to assist 

you with any inquiries or concerns. 

 

 

NETWORKING 

Our upcoming Networking event is scheduled for Thursday, April 11th, at the usual time of 11am to 

12:30pm, hosted at our Hungerford High Street Office. This event presents an invaluable 

opportunity for you to connect with fellow local businesses, showcasing your own services or 

products. We extend a warm invitation to all Hungerford businesses to join us, with complimentary 

refreshments provided. 

 

Please use the link below to book your free ticket. 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/790129838617?aff=oddtdtcreator  

 

 

Jon Shatford Business Support Services 

2nd Floor, Wessex House 

High Street 

Hungerford 

RG17 0DL 

hello@jonshatford.co.uk 

01488 505301 

www.jonshatford.co.uk 
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